Undergraduate Assistant Reference Form
University Honors Program

January 2024 to December 2024
Undergraduate Assistants (UAs) within the University Honors Program work together along with the Honors staff to provide guidance, support, and coordination for the First-Year Honors Program. Together with the Assistant Director, the Undergraduate Assistants help to hire, train, and supervise the FHP Leaders as well as assist with the overall coordination of the First-Year Honors Program, including the Honors Retreat.

Please provide details on the following questions to help us better evaluate our candidates.

1. How well, and in what capacity, do you know the applicant?

2. In comparison with other students whom you have known at comparable stages of their education, please rate the applicant in these areas on a scale from 1-10 (10 being excellent, 1 being poor). Additional comments regarding any area would be helpful.

a. Academic Ability

b. Initiative & Motivation

c. Social Skills

d. Communication Skills

e. Resourcefulness

f. Self Confidence

3. Based on your knowledge of the applicant, please comment on his/her ability to represent the Honors Program in this capacity and help to lead the First-Year Honors Program Leaders.

Thank you for your support and the information you were able to provide! Please email all responses to eawilcox@iastate.edu by November 22, 2023.
